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Still Roaring After 25 Years!!
By Susie Swihart Vitale ‘66

You GO Lincoln Lions!
First meeting on March 29, 1989 at 
The Canton Police Boys Club, the 
Canton Lincoln High School Alumni 
Association has accomplished an 
impressive resume of successful 
events and programs.  Thank 
you and congratulations to all 
who have made this possible...
from the officers, board members, 
committee chairs and volunteers to 
our countless alumni supporters, 
Canton Lincoln Alumni is something 
to shout about!   

* Nearly $500,000 and almost 
1,000 scholarships awarded.

*  The extreme classmate database 
headed by Dave Schemansky ‘66.

* Twenty-five years of the Echoes 
of Lincoln, primarily edited by 
Karen Samuelson ‘60.

* The Alumni All City Basketball 
Tournaments at The Field House, 
three years, which we swept...and 
don’t forget that pep rally!

* Fantastic choir productions and 
band concerts. with the band 
marching in the HOF Parades.

(Story continued on page  30)



CLHSAA
 CALENDAR 

2014
May   5 
May  17

Board Meeting *  6:30 PM
DAA Dinner

June  2 Board Meeting *  6:30 PM
June  7 Choir Show

July  7 Board Meeting * 6:30 PM
July 15 Scholarship Awards Recognition
July 27 HOF Community Parade

Aug. 4 Board Meeting *  6:30 PM

Aug. 26-
Sept.  1

Stark County Fair Booth
(Under the Grandstand)

Sept.  8 Board Meeting *  6:30 PM
Sept. 18 Annual General Board Meeting 

Oct.    6 Board Meeting *  6:30 PM

Nov .  3 Board Meeting *  6:30 PM

Dec.  1  

Dec. 6 &

Board Meeting * 6:30 PM

Christmas Shoppe
Dec.  13 10:00 AM – 2:00 PM

2015
Jan. 5 Board Meeting * 6:30 PM
Jan. 7 Annual General Mailing

Feb. 2 Board Meeting * 6:30 PM
Feb. 19 Annual Reverse Raffle

March 2 Board Meeting * 6:30 PM
Mar. 15 Scholarship Applications Due

April 6 Board Meeting * 6:30 PM

*715 Wertz Avenue NW

CLHSAA President’s Message
Cindy King Fickes ‘75

Hello to all fellow Alumni Members and Friends. Hard to 
believe I am starting my second year as CLHSAA President.  
I started off 2014 much like I did for 2013- on crutches!  Last 
year I had a broken left leg. This year I showed up with a 
fractured left foot.  Just call me Grace.   

2014 is well underway and keeping pace with some new and 
exciting events planned for the year to celebrate the Alumni 
Association’s 25th Anniversary.  We are always looking for 
new ideas and volunteers.  Without your support, ideas, and 
donations, ... none of these activities would occur. 

In January, we had our yearly Renewal Membership Drive. 
Many thanks to all who braved the frigid cold to help stuff 
thousands of envelopes.  We held our Reverse Raffle 
Scholarship Fund Dinner on February 20, 2014. Thanks to 
ALL who came out for a great meal and good company.  This 
is our biggest fund raiser for the year. 

This year we are closing in on milestones in our scholarship 
program, nearing $500,000 and 1,000 scholarships, which we 
may reach this year.  Thank you to Roger and his committee 
for their years of dedicated service.
    
Special Thanks to our dedicated board members, past board 
members,committee members, and all of our volunteers who 
continue to give time, energy, and efforts to help us reach 
our goals. You are truly “Keeping The Spirit Alive”.   

Feel free to stop in at our monthly board meetings - the 1st 
Monday of each month @6:30 PM. at the office on Wertz 
Ave. NW.  We welcome new ideas and volunteers!               

2013 Scholarship Recipients Unable to Attend Awards Ceremony

Rumberger- Kiana Guist, Chad Kibbe, Kathryn Peters 

College-  Mary Bankovich, Julia Comodeca, Kristen Fetty, Isaac Folzenlogen, Ryan 
Friedl, Alyssa Geralds, Amanda Grandjean, Evan Greene, Hannah Lindesmith, Richard 
Paumier, David Peters, Angela Reigle, Christina Rueger, Ryan Thompson, Anna Zotta 
High School- Kristin Cardwell, Caycee Calkins, Erin Casper, James Comodeca, Castella 
Copeland, Janet Deardorff, Nicolette Flynn, Chandler Gates, Christopher Hinshaw, 
Dolly Rinehart, Nick Rinkes, Katelyn Walpole, Brock Wilson, Chloe Wingard
 



2013 HIGH SCHOOL RECIPIENTS
Front:  Isabel Soehnlen, Alana Miller

Back:  Amanda Simile, Casey Jellison, Hayden Smith, Taylor Phillips

2013 HIGH SCHOOL RECIPIENTS
Front:  Meghan Harrison, Bethany Brugger, Karlie DiRuzza, Brittany 

Brugger  Back:  Sydney Hobson, Andrew Bercaw, Robert Hawk, 
Blake Babcock, Victoria Carr

2013 COLLEGE RECIPIENTS 
 Front: Janelle Linder, Brittany Beuter, Jessica Leach

 Back:  Justin Whitacre, Keith Wilson II, Mikaela Stinson, Charles 
Dobry, Megan Marino

Martha Schmidt, Gloria Kirkbride Rumberger ‘61 (donor), 
Corey Jones

CLHSAA & Rumberger Foundation
Scholarships Awarded

Roger Hegnauer ’71

The Canton Lincoln High School Alumni Association honored 
the 2013 scholarship recipients with a dessert reception on 
July 16 at Westminster Community Church.  A total of fifty-
two  $500 scholarships was awarded.  Since the scholarship 
program began in 1990,  $ 473,300 has been awarded to 948 
graduates or descendants of Lincoln students.  For the fifth 
year, the Rumberger Foundation also awarded five $ 5,000 
scholarships.  Gloria Kirkbride Rumberger ’61 is the Lincoln 
connection to the Rumberger Foundation, and CLHSAA is 
very appreciative of the donation.

Ten recipients received special scholarships.  For the fifteenth 
consecutive year, the Ed Mang, Class of 1951, Memorial 
Scholarship was awarded.  Other memorial scholarships 
were presented In Memory of Coen & Clara Welling (parents) 
by Alanna Welling Arnold ’69 , In Memory of David Fitzpatrick 
’64 (brother) by Deanne Fitzpatrick Jamal ’60 , In Memory 
of Patricia Hahn McVay ’55 by Jim McVay ’51 and family, 
two scholarships In Memory of F. Stuart Wilkins ’45 by Betty  
J. Wilkins, and The A. Jerd Bayless Memorial Scholarship. 
Other designated scholarships were In Honor of LHS Class of 
1952 by the Class of 1952, and scholarship grants donated by 
Linda Gearhart Olson ’68  and Janet Weir Creighton ’68 .

Twenty-nine of the 2013 scholarship recipients were recent 
high school graduates, and twenty-three were current college 
students.  We congratulate all of them and wish them well with 
their future academic goals.
        
Applicants who did not receive a scholarship are reminded 
that they may reapply.  Graduates and attendees of Lincoln 
High School and Lincoln Junior High School, as well as their 
lineal descendants are eligible for scholarships. 
        
The members of the 2013 Scholarship Committeee were 
Roger Hegnauer ’71, chairperson, Karen Mottice Christoff 
’72,  Don Dorkoff ’59,  Sherry Schario Cini-Putnam ’60, and 
Sally Schweitzer ’66.   Karen Gerzina Samuelson ’60 was 
committee secretary, and Elaine Tuesdale Campbell ’71 was 
treasurer.

Thank you to all who helped, to everyone who donated to the 
scholarship fund, and to those who supported the fundraisers.  
Please continue your donations and continue “Keeping the 
Spirit of Lincoln High School Alive.”

2014 Scholarship Awards Reception, Westminster Community Church
Tuesday, July 15th, 2014 at 7:00 PM
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Front Row: Past President Andrea Roman Herbst ‘66, Vice 
President Georgene Roman ‘66, Trustee Peggy Robart ‘66, 
President Cindy King Fickes ‘75, Trustee Karen Trenery 
Fashbaugh ‘61 , Trustee Sandy May  Miller-Westhoefer  ‘64, 
Treasurer Elaine Tuesdale Campbell ‘71.   Back Row:  Trustee 
Ed Hostetter ‘68, Database Chair Dave Schemansky ‘66, 

Trustee Jim “Ozzy” Osborne ‘ 59.

Nicci DiMarzio

Elections - 2014
The following were re-elected to positions they held 
in 2013: Cindy King Fickes ‘75, President; Andrea 
Roman Herbst ‘66, Past President; Georgene Roman 
‘66, Vice President; Diane Boldizsar Zazula ‘62, 
Secretary; Elaine Tuesdale Campbell ‘71 Treasurer; 
Karen Trenary Fashbaugh ‘61, Trustee; Peggy Robart 
‘66, Trustee; Sandy Miller-Westhoefer ‘64, Trustee; 
Ed Hostetter ‘68, Trustee; and Jim “Ozzie” Osborn 
‘59, Trustee. Best wishes to all!

Elections - 2015
Please consider taking an active part in your alumni 
association by attending the monthly board meeting 
usually held at the CLHSAA office at 715  Wertz 
Avenue NW the first Monday of every month at 6:30 
PM. If you’re interested in being a candidate for 2015, 
please call the Nominating Committee Chairperson 
Karen Fashbaugh ‘61 at 330 453-8356.  Everyone is 
welcome! (Check CLHSAA ‘s  published  calendar  for 
actual dates.)

THANK YOU NICCI
By Susie Swihart Vitale ‘66

Nicci DiMarzio ‘46 is one highly energetic, 
enthusiastic, funny 
and fascinating Lincoln 
Lion!  Every year when 
we publish   our Echoes 
of Lincoln, the articles 
include  photographs 
of our  alumni.  They 
are nearly all taken 
by “Nicci,” Ardean 
Huston DiMarzio ‘46, 
our “official” Lincoln 
Alumni photographer.  

Nicci was her class historian at Lincoln 
High School, graduating in 1946 and  later 
attending the University of Oklahoma. She 
was one of the original founding members of 
Lincoln Alumni in 1989.

Nicci has kept albums of all of her Lincoln 
Alumni photographs and has made 
scrapbooks of every year...filled with articles 
about Lincoln Alumni members...if you’ve 
been in the Repository or in an article 
somewhere, chances are Nicci has enshrined 
you in her collection of scrapbooks, which 
gives us an historical record of the past 25 
years and more. She retired at 82 in 2010 
and immediately traveled to China, fulfilling a 
lifelong dream.

Besides her involvement with Lincoln Alumni, 
where she won the Distinguished Alumnus 
Lifetime Achievement Award in 2012, she’s a 
member of the National “Rosie the Riveter” 
Association, the Canton Preservation Society, 
the Canton Ex-Newsboys and the Ben V. 
Marconi Sons of Italy Lodge #1628.  

Nicci’s a member of the Football Hall of Fame 
Luncheon Club where her gifts of fudge are 
legendary, and has volunteered on many 
committees during the Football Hall of Fame 
Weekend.  Nicci is also a member of the 101st 
Airborne Association, and her WWII story was 
recorded for a PBS documentary.  She is the 
proud mother of three sons, grandmother of 
seven  and great-grandmother of two.
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Jeff Miller ’66’s wife, Janet, son, Seth, daughter, Aislinn, grand daughter, 
Brynnley, and Jeff’s mother, Sarah, visit a basketball court at a small 
private school in Winter Park, 
Florida where each of their 
children attended. The school’s 
basketball facilities were in 
desperate need of repair and 
in Jeff’s honor and memory, 
Janet resurfaced and re-striped 
the court and cemented in 
adjustable BB standards with 
breakaway rims. We know Jeff 
is smiling. Thank you, Janet.  
We miss you, Jeff.

NEWS of ALUMNI...
Tom ‘54 & Lois Stefancich‘57 Beck

In September of 1955, my friend, 
George, took me (Tom) for a ride in 
his new ’55 Ford.  He asked if it was 
OK to stop by Lincoln High School 
at lunchtime to see his friend Mary 
Lou.  We pulled up on the east 
side of Lincoln, and down the steps 
came Mary Lou with a friend.  They 
walked up to the car and Mary Lou 
said, “This is Lois” and George 
said, “This is Tom.                And that 
was “IT.”

On June 14, 2013, Tom and Lois 
celebrated their 55th wedding anniversary.  Thank you, George 
and Mary Lou.

50 Years Ago
“A Most Unusual Day” The Lincoln High School’s 27th 
Annual May Fiesta featured soloists Sandra Cooper, 
Douglas Boggs, Maxine Bamberger and  Terry 
Clarke.

Lincoln’s Lions and Central Catholic’s Crusaders ended 
in an 8-8 deadlock “in one of the most thrilling and 
exciting scholastic games seen at Fawcett Stadium.”

Jennifer Johnston of Lincoln High School was one 
of the first Repository’s Teenagers of the Month of the 
1963-64 school year.

Don Nehlan ‘54 was tapped to become McKinley 
High School’s head football coach.

Sr. Class Officers were Tom Thornburg, Pres., Jim 
Rapp, VP, Gary Beatty, Treas., & Betty Vega, Sec.

Canton Native Phil Budervich has 
been named the head men’s basketball 
coach at Silver Lake College of the Holy 
Family in Manitowoc, Wis.  Budervic 
graduated from Lincoln High School in 
1973 and Malone University in 1979.  
He played baseball in the Canton 
Class A League and is a member of the 
Stark County Amateur Baseball Hall of 
Fame.

Novelist Robert Howerter’57 has 
just published his 5th suspense
thriller romance e-book.  
Check  out  his website: 
www.roberthowerterbooks.com!

Miss Lionian was Jennifer Johnston and Mr. Lionian was Scott Snyder.  The Senior Class Play was Blithe Spirit. 



ALUMNI SERVICE AWARDS and 
THE 25th ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The 2013 Alumni Service Awards and Annual General Meeting were held September 19, 2013 at 
Tozzi’s on 12th.  The event committee was Judy Workman Kackley ‘60, Chairperson, Jim McVay 
‘51, Ron Milbrodt ‘‘60, Peggy Robart ‘66, Karen Gerzina Samuelson ‘60, Jerry Snyder ‘58 and 
Diane Boldizsar Zazula ‘62. Alumni Service awards are awarded to association members who have 
demonstrated dedicated service to The Canton Lincoln High School Alumni Association.

Awards were presented to Elaine Tuesdale Campbell ‘71, Jeff DiMarzio ‘71, Karen Trenary Fashbaugh 
‘61, Ron Milbrodt ‘60, Mary Snellenberger Spreainde ‘66, Mike Yannone ‘64, and Diane Boldizsar 
Zazula ‘62.  Past President Andrea Roman Herbst ‘66 was awarded the President’s Award.

Following the awards ceremony, Richard Haldi ‘57 gave an excellent presentation on the Dueber-
Hampden Watchworks, which included historic visuals.  The program included photos of the buildings 
and stories about the uninsured building being blown over right before it opened.  Dueber-Hampden 
became a standard for the world and it’s demise was partly caused by the fact that the owner didn’t 
think that gentlemen would ever wear a watch on their wrist.  

Nominations and the election was held for the 2014 CLHSAA  officers. Refreshments were served 
and winners were congratulated by friends and family...it was a wonderful evening!

Award winners L to R:
Diane Boldizsar Zazula ‘62, Ron Milbrodt ‘60, Karen Trenary Fashbaugh ‘61, Elaine 

Tuesdale Campbell ‘71, Mike Yannone ‘64, and Jeff DiMarzio ‘71.
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Elaine Tuesdale Campbell ‘71, Elaine has been the CLHSAA Treasurer since 2011, and has worked several 
years on the Reverse Raffle and the All Class Reunion Picnic.  She graduated magna cum laude from Mount Union 
with a degree in Medical Technology and interned at Aultman Hospital. She was employed at Mercy Medical 
Center for 8 years.  Elaine is a member of the Mount Union Alumni Association and is President of Mount Union 
Women. She has been involved with the Perry School District and was appointed to the Perry School Board for 12 
years. She was awarded the Spirit State of Ohio Outstanding School Partner Award and has been a Perry Township 
Administrator.  She currently is employed at Mercy Medical Center as Development Officer for Foundation, Corporate 
& Government Grants.  Elaine has two sons.Thank you, Elaine, for your dedication, excellence, professionalism and 
expertise...in everything you do....always a job well done!  You are a tremendous blessing and an inspiration to us all.

Jeff DiMarzio ’71, served on the Scholarship Committee 5 years, 2 as chairman, and has driven in our CLHSAA unit at the 
HOF Community Parade many years.  He graduated from Akron University with a BS in Accounting and is employed by the 
Stark County Engineer.  Jeff’s on numerous committees at Dueber United Methodist Church and is a member of the Greater 
Canton Bowling Association Hall of Fame.  He puts his skills to good use as a varsity bowling coach at Heritage Christian 
High School. He has two children, Natalie and Alexandra, a new grandson and is the nephew of Nicci DiMarzio ’46.  Thank 
you, Jeff, for being an enthusiastic, dedicated  and enjoyable blessing for all of us in all you do for CLHSAA!

Karen Trenary Fashbaugh ’61, is in her second 3 year term as a CLHSAA Trustee, has been chairperson of the Nominating 
Committee for the last 2 years, attends most CLHSAA activities and works at the Fair Booth every summer.  She’s been the 
chair or co-chair of four LHS Class Reunions and belongs to a group of LHS and Clarendon graduates who meet monthly.  
Karen has two children, Lori and Bob, and two grandchildren.  She’s a retired printing consultant and is enjoying her leisure 
time.  Thank you, Karen, for the smiles and laughter you bring to our Board meetings along with your CLHSAA participation 
and your dedicated excellent service!

Ron Milbrodt ’60, has served on the Alumni Service and the Distinguished Alumnus Awards Committees for the past 5 
years.  He works at the CLHSAA Stark County Fair Booth and several reunion committees.  Ron retired from the Timken 
Company after 42 ½ years and briefly drove for Enterprise Car Rental.  He is the Trustee/Treasurer for the Massillon Band 
Parents’ Scholarship Fund, Inc. since 1991 and has also held all offices, including President, of the Massillon Lions Club, 
and was also the District Lions Zone Chairman for 3 years.  He has an Associate Degree from Kent Stark.  Ron has a wife, 
Karen, and a daughter, Heather.  Thank you, Ron, for doing such an impressive, excellent and professional job in everything 
you do!

Mary Snellenberger Spreainde ’66, served 2 terms as Vice President, 3 terms on the Nominating Committee and as the 
Stark County Fair Booth Chair, on the Reverse Raffle committee 2 years, sold souvenirs at the All Class Reunion Picnic, 
and is a mailing and class reunion volunteer. Mary attended Kent State University, is a member of Seroptimist Professional 
Women’s Organization, volunteers at the Stark County Library & Palace Theater and is a member of the Friends of the 
Library, 6 years as a Board Member, Vice President, 2 years. Mary is retired from public service from the Ohio Parole 
Authority, Stark County Commissioners Office and the Stark County Sheriff’s Office as Human Resources Director.  She’s 
been married to husband, Ron, since 1975 and has 2 children and 4 grandchildren. Thank you, Mary, for all your good 
humor, time, hard work, expertise and excellent service to CLHSAA!

Mike Yanonne ’64, Trustee, team work on new CLHSAA sign, volunteers at the CLHSAA Stark County Fair Booth, as well 
as being an enthusiastic part of the CLHSAA unit in the Hall of Fame Community Parade. Mike says he didn’t realize at the 
time what a privilege it was to attend LHS, where he met the love of his life and wife of 44 years, Barbara Catalano, in Ms. 
Wrench’s typing class. Barbara is still typing on the computer in their Interior Design Studio.  Mike has one daughter, Angela, 
and two grandchildren.  Thank you, Mike, for your talent, kind heart, and enthusiasm which you bring to everything you do 
so well for CLHSAA and to all those around you!

Diane Boldizsar Zazula ’62, brings her smiling face and expertise to serve CLHSAA as Secretary, on the All Class Reunion 
Picnic, at the Stark County Fair Booth and on the Distinguished Alumnus Committee.  Diane is retired from the State of Ohio 
Liquor Department, is a volunteer at Mercy Medical Center, delivers for Meals on Wheels, and is a member of the Public 
Employees’ Retirees. She has two sons and three granddaughters. Thank you, Diane, for your cheery smile, hard work and 
dedicated service to CLHSAA! You are wonderful!

2014 Alumni Service Awards Recipients
Judy Workman Kackley ‘60, Awards Chairperson
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Judy Kackley and Dick Haldi ‘57.

2001 Recipients
Elizabeth Schrock Bell ‘50
Chip Conde ‘68
Kathleen Alvarez Conde ‘68
Shirley Bender Dobry ‘74
Jim Griffin ‘61
Susie Swihart Vitale ‘66

2003 Recipients
Sherry Schario Cini-Putnam ‘60
Bill Dinger ‘69
Peggy Dinger
Mike Drumm ‘72
Cathy Carr Langreder ‘74
Jerry Snyder ‘58
Doris Johnson Taylor ‘67

2005 Recipients
Karen Mottice Christoff ‘72
Don Dorkoff ‘59
Florence Showalter Garber ‘44
Roger Hegnauer ‘71
Paula Lightbody ‘71
Paula Weaver Rossetti ‘71
Bill Weaver ‘73

2007 Recipients
Phil Kirkbride ‘58
Jim McVay ‘51
Peggy Robart ‘66
Frank Sekeres ’71  
Debbie (Evans) Sekeres ‘71

ALUMNI SERVICE AWARD RECIPIENTS

1994 Recipients     
Janet Weir Creighton ‘68
Milan Dolanski ‘68
Christine Welch Harrison ‘68
Connie Beatty Jedel ‘68
Ed Mang ‘51
Patty Schario Milford ‘68
Linda Alvarez Neff ‘69
Jim “Ozzie” Osborn ‘59
Sue Berg Self ‘68
Terry Taylor ‘58

1995 Recipients
Guy Bertram ‘52
Joe Garber ‘44
Jim Mitchel ‘51
Don Stambaugh ‘50
Faye Moore Staugh ‘52
Bill Welch ‘46

1997 Recipients
Ardean “Nicci” Huston DiMarzio ‘46
Carole Hunker Hughes ‘51
Harry Hughes
Dan PLott ‘68
Karen Gerzina Samuelson ‘60
Bob White ‘43
Anna “Cookie” Palombo Wright ‘52

1999 Recipients
Judy Workman Kackley ‘60
Gary Love ‘55
Mark Lowe ‘75
Carol Berg Marvin ‘60
Dave Schemansky ‘66

2009 Recipients
Cindy King Fickes ‘75
John Hayward ‘64
Jeanne Lee Jordan ‘75
George Leatherman ‘52
Veronica Simi Parkinson ‘59
Ron Richards ‘56
Sherry Cable Shafer ‘69

2011 Recipients
Paul Blohm ‘46
Andrea Roman Herbst ‘66
Ed Hostetter ‘68
Georgene Roman ‘66
Avalon Taylor Schneider ‘46
Stan Sereychas ‘60
David Sponseller ‘49
  
2013 Recipients   
Elaine Tuesdale Campbell ‘71
Jeff DiMarzio ‘71
Karen Trenary Fashbaugh ‘61
Ron Milbrodt ‘60
Mary Snellenberger Spreainde 
‘66
Mike Yanonne ‘64
Diane Boldizsar Zazula ‘62      

PRESIDENT’S AWARD
Janet Weir Creighton ‘68
Jim “Ozzie” Osborn ‘59
Jim Mitchel ‘51
Sue Berg Self ‘68
Chip Conde ‘68
Gary Love ‘55
Karen Gerzina Samuelson ‘60
Peggy Robart ‘66
Paul Blohm ‘46
Fred Peters ‘62
Andrea Roman Herbst ‘66

Thank you to all past and present 
award winners for your service to 
CLHSAAA!



2013 was an interesting and productive year for The Lincoln Band.  Our season began earlier than usual 
when we were invited to participate in Heritage Christian School’s “Fine Arts Festival” on the evening of 
May 3rd.  The festival was a celebration of the legacy left to Heritage by Lincoln High School.  A grant from 
“Arts In Stark” helped Heritage Students explore the well-documented history of the Lincoln Lions.  All the 
pre-K through 12th grade students had spent months creating artwork which reflected the time period so 
well illustrated in Lincoln Yearbooks, which they used as inspiration.  The evening featured the walls of the 
school’s hallways lined with the student-produced artwork, producing a veritable “journey through time” from 
1942 to 1976 as both Lincoln and Heritage alumni moved through the halls.  Inside the “Lincoln-Heritage 
Room,” copies of all Lincoln and Heritage yearbooks, as well as photos from both schools’ histories, were 
displayed. 
 

The evening also included a band concert by all of Heritage’s instrumental groups and featured some music 
composed by Heritage students.  The Lincoln Band also participated, presenting music familiar to Lincoln 
fans in the audience: the marches “National Emblem” and “The New Colonial,” and the Lincoln Alma Mater.  
Also, at their request, we joined the Heritage Band in a joint performance of the Heritage Alma Mater, as a 
demonstration of our shared respect for their school and the cooperation between our two organizations. 
 

When summer finally arrived, The Lincoln Band took part in our two usual events.  The end of July brought 
the Pro Football Hall of Fame Festival, and we appeared once again in the Community Parade with around 
twenty band members supported by a contingent of approximately the same number of Lincoln “fans” riding 
in cars and a small trailer.  As usual, we got a terrific reception from the crowd lining the street, and even got 
some TV coverage as we marched by playing the Lincoln Fight Song!
 

The beginning of September meant it was time for the Stark County Fair and once again The Lincoln Band 
performed on the stage of the Entertainment Pavilion behind the grandstand on August 4th.  We had a fine 
turnout by band members which even included a few guest musicians we hadn’t seen in our ranks before.  
In addition, a couple of our clarinet players had switched to playing bass clarinet, and this helped to create 
a more full-bodied sound in our woodwind section.  And, as usual, the Lincoln fans (as well as others) in 
the audience loved us as we played about eight or ten selections, as always including “National Emblem,” 
“The New Colonial,” and the Lincoln Alma Mater!  We also added a few of the band members’ favorites 
like “Hosts of Freedom” and “Basin Street Blues.”   All-in-all, I have to say that the fair concert was another 
“roaring success!” 
 

With our Association’s 25th Anniversary arriving in 2014, our band’s planning began in the fall, shortly after 
the 2013 Fair!  In conjunction with the Lincoln Alumni Choir another spring musical event at Heritage School 
was scheduled and practice dates announced.  By the time you read this, our preparations should be 
well advanced!  Watch for announcements elsewhere in “Echoes,” and on our Facebook Pages, for 
details of the events planned!  Go, Lions!  We hope to see you at every event! 
 

THE LINCOLN BAND - OUR YEAR IN REVIEW   
 Ed Hostetter, LHS Class of 1968.



2013 HOF Community Parade
By Andrea Roman Herbst ‘66

For Parade information, please call Georgene Roman ’66  
(330-833-5150)

A terrific turnout from our CLSHAA members made 
this day another fun event for all involved. We had 
alumni from the 40’s, 50’s, 60’ and 70’s gather for 
the Annual HOF Community Kick off Parade!  As 
per usual, our CLHSAA unit was well received by 
those in the audience! What a GRRREAT feeling to 
hear GO LINCOLN or GO LIONS as we were walking 
that mile down Market!  Those cheers brought back 
special memories and echoed our lion’s pride!  

Our Band members played a spirited rendition of 
the Lincoln Fight Song, cheerleaders cheered, we 
walked and carried banners, drove in cars or rode 
a cart attached to a car provided by the Gerhart 
Girls!  Two 2013 Scholarship awardees also joined 
the group and carried their own special banner 
identifying their connection to CLHSAA.  Debbie 
Fowler ‘66 once again provided a very special 
ending for our unit. She drove her BEAUTIFUL RED 
CORVETTE and extending out of the back-end was 
a lion’s tail and a “The End” sign!

Beautiful skies and warm weather were part of the 
lineup for the 2013 HOF Kick-Off Parade! We can’t 
promise the weather, but we can promise you a fun 
time! Give back to our community and Keep the 
spirit of Lincoln alive!

Join us this year in the 2014 HOF Kick-Off 
Parade on Sunday, July 27! 

2014
CLHSAA

BUSINESS 
ASSOCIATE 
MEMBERS

Blue Water Industrial Supply

Cardinal Glass & Mirror Inc.

Cutler Real Estate, Beth Perry Miller ‘74

Hub Victor

Johnnie’s Bakery of Canton

J & K Printing

Mid’s Pasta Sauce

Mr. Mike’s Catering

Pet Care Crematory

Szalay’s Farm & Market

Sparkie & Look-A-Likes

The Printer

Tozzi’s on 12th

Bruce E. Treiber, DDS
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Ever wish you could
be in a parade?

Well, here’s your
chance!

If you would like to march or ride 
(there will be a vehicle available to 
carry those who prefer not to walk) 
in the HOF Community Parade on 
Sunday, July 27, 2014, you can 
join other CLHSAA members by 
contacting Georgene Roman at 
330-833-5150 as soon as possible 
with your name and phone 
number.

In order to make a unified appearance, 
volunteers need to wear a maroon 
shirt, khaki pants or shorts, and 
tennis shoes. The parade distance 
is approximately 1.3 miles straight 
south on Market Avenue beginning 
across from the Civic Center.

All Lincoln alumni (and former
scholarship honorees) are 
invited and encouraged to 

participate.

Call NOW-Join the parade!

Lincoln Band Members
Marching and Non-Marching

Mark Lowe ‘75 and Ed Hostetter 
‘68 are hoping to get the Lincoln 
Band together again either for the 
parade or for other performances. 
If you would like to be a part of this, 
please contact Mark at Kewrow@aol.
com or 216-371-0337 and Ed at 330-
454-9610 or edhostetter@att.net.

In order to march in the HOF 
Community Parade this year, 
please call NOW. Join other 
Lincolnites on July 27th by meeting in 
the Nationwide parking lot at 1:30 PM 
with your instrument, maroon shirt, 
khaki shorts or pants, tennis shoes, 
and your LHS spirit. Go, Lions!



“I will study and get ready and perhaps some day my chance will come.”
- Abraham Lincoln

CLHSAA SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM
The purpose of the Scholarship Committee is to award non-repayable grants to deserving 
students who are either graduates or attendees of Canton Lincoln Junior or Senior High School 
or their descendants. Descendants include child(ren), grandchild(ren), great-grandchild(ren), 
step-child(ren), adopted child(ren), or spouse of attendees or graduates who are paid members 
of CLHSAA for the current calendar year. If the applicant’s only lineal Lincoln ancestor is 
deceased, then the paid membership requirement is waived.

The Scholarship Committee will consider all applicants for grants regardless of race, color, creed, 
religion, sex, or national origin. All information supplied by applicants is strictly confidential with 
exception of names, addresses, telephone numbers, and names of ancestors who attended 
Canton Lincoln Junior or Senior High School.

CLHSAA reserves the right to determine the amount and number of grants to be presented 
in any year. Scholarships are awarded to students who are pursuing ANY type of post high 
school education at any type of accredited school; i.e., college, junior college, technical, or 
trade schools. Checks are made payable to each student’s school. An Awards Reception 
where presentations are announced and recipients are honored is planned for July.

Applicants may apply every year; however, scholarship recipients are eligible only every 
third year, with a lifetime maximum of two CLHSAA scholarships. Students interested in 
applying for a 2015 CLHSAA grant should watch for a scholarship application form, which will 
be included with 2015 membership renewal forms to be mailed in January 2015.
The 2014 scholarship application forms were mailed in January along with membership renewal 
forms. * The deadline for 2014 applications was March 15, 2014.

Tax deductible donations to the Scholarship Fund and/or inquiries should be mailed to:

CLHSAA
PO Box 20192

Canton, OH 44701

DONATIONS
BEQUESTS

As you undoubtedly know, 
CLHSAA has one of the 
best scholarship programs 
around. (Not bad considering 
our school was closed thirty-
six years ago!) The success 
of the program depends 
on money raised through 
memberships, fundraisers, 
and contributions.
The CLHSAA Scholarship 
Fund has received some 
charitable donations, but the 
one area that has not yet 
yielded funds is the last will 
and testament of a Lincoln 
alumnus. If you are thinking of 
making a revision of your will, 
you may wish to remember the 
CLHSAA Scholarship Fund. 
Of course, a donation made 
during your lifetime is always 
welcome-and preferred!
Contributions of any amount 
are appreciated and are vital 
to the continued success of 
the program. See the form on 
this page.

TAGGART’S
Many Thanks to Ernie 
Schott for giving back to 
the community! CLHSAA 
was able to participate in a 
fundraiser at Taggart’s Ice 
Cream Parlor & Restaurant 
located on 1401 Fulton 
Rd NW. THANKS alums 
for stopping in on April 
14 and enjoying a meal 
or ICE CREAM ….. LOVE 
THOSE BITTNERS … and 
everything in-between!  
Also, many thanks to 
Lynn Williamson-Babeli 
for telling Andrea Roman 
Herbst ’66 about the 
opportunity to make this 
happen!

SCHOLARSHIP FUND DONATION
and/or MEMORIAL CONTRIBUTION

Tax-deductible donations can be made to the CLHSAA Scholarship Fund
by simply filling out this form and returning it with your check to:

CLHSAA, P.O. Box 20192, Canton, OH 44701

YOUR NAME_______________________________________________________

ADDRESS_________________________________________________________

CITY, STATE, ZIP____________________________________________________

AMOUNT__________________________________________________________

IN HONOR [ ] OR MEMORY [ ] OF______________________________________

_____________________________________CLASS YEAR_________________

SEND NOTICE OF DONATION TO FAMILY                        YES [ ]  NO [ ]

IF YES PLEASE PROVIDE FAMILY’s ADDRESS__________________________

__________________________________________________________________
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Stark County Fair Booth
The CLHSAA Fair Booth moved a few feet in 2013 … but everyone (who is everyone) still found us!
We will be back at our previous spot in 2014! 

As in past years, the Fair Booth was well staffed by our volunteers in all of the various shifts. Many thanks for stopping 
by and browsing or buying some special memento from our glory days! Also, as in years past this is one of the biggest 
events that is requested in our yearly January mailing!  Our phone callers make every attempt to contact you and honor 
your request, so keep on applying and we will get you in the booth with your buddy or you can make a new buddy!  

Many thanks to Jim “Ozzie” Osborn for all of his efforts to set up and take down the booth, and keeping us stocked in 
shirts, hats and souvenirs … he really does have a license for that golf cart!

Thanks to Nicci Huston-DiMarzio for her picture taking to capture this year’s fun!  Nicci always has an array of photo 
albums to review and the latest info on our scholarship winners from the July scholarship presentation.   See you next 
year, kudos to all who volunteer!

“My Pet Lion” Contest
We just can’t help it...when we see our pets, we look past reality and see the potential lion...it’s in our 
Lincoln Lions blood.  So, we decided to have a contest...judged by impartial Lincoln Alumni judges...to see who 
has the pet who looks the very most like a lion.

There are three categories...1. your pet by itself, 2. your pet with accessories 
which make it look more like a lion, and, 3. digitally enhanced photos. Pets’ 
photos must be entered by a Lincoln Alumnus, but do not have to be owned 
by an alumnus and can be anything from a dog or a cat to a fish, bird, hamster 
or an insect. Photographs will not be returned.  First prize in each category 
is a sweatshirt, Second prize is a golf shirt, Third prize is a tee shirt and 
Best of Show gets all three prizes.  By sending in a photo and entering the 
contest, you give your permission for your entry’s photograph to be in the 

2015 Echoes of Lincoln. Alumni 
can enter more than one pet 
photograph.Contest deadline is 
December 31, 2014.  All judge’s 
decisions are final.  Please send 
a neatly printed entry form with 
each photograph you enter. 
Winners will be notified by telephone or email.

Name____________________________________________________________ Class year________

Address___________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

Telephone _______________________________Email_____________________________________

My “lion” is a __________________________________ and should be entered in category ______

Please mail entries to: CLHSAA,  “MY PET LION,”  PO Box 20192, Canton, Ohio 44701



CANTON LINCOLN ALUMNI CANTON LINCOLN ALUMNI 

2014

 LINCOLN MUSICALE
 June 7, 2014

                           

2:00 PM

The Lincoln Alumni Choir
Celebrates CLHSAA’s 25th Anniversary

On the Stage in the Auditorium at the former

 Lincoln High School Building 
Harrison and Sixth Street SW, Canton, Ohio

 Admission $10.00!
Tickets available at: 

Johnnie’s Pastries,  Blum-Sekeres Hardware
Hub Victor, Tate Cleaners and at the door.

For more information, please call 330-492-4776
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1st Row. L to R: Veronica Parkinson, ‘59, Linda 
Bartlett, ‘76, Linda Calhoun-Monaco  ‘65, Jeanie 
Homrighausen ‘62  2nd Row: Gail Prager  ‘76,  
Rosie Anderson  ‘65,  Trina Cutter  ‘75,  3rd Row: Ed 
McGrew  ‘48, Jim Allen  ‘67, Dave Sponseller  ‘49,  
Richard Stratton  ‘52, 4th Row: Rick Homrighausen  
‘66

The 2014 LINCOLN MUSICALE
By David Sponseller ‘49

Among those who responded to the call for Lincoln alumni choir members to sing in the salute to the 25th 
anniversary of the Lincoln Alumni Association and Scholarship Fund was Linda Calhoun (Monaco), class 
of ’65.  Linda attended the 2008 alumni concert and vowed that she would sing if another opportunity 
presented itself.  “I spent a block of my life in South Florida, and when I returned to Cleveland in 1980, life 
continued at its demanding pace,” Linda told John Hayward and Dave Sponseller at her first rehearsal.  
Linda retired in late 2012 from her position as director of human resources at a public relations firm in 
downtown Cleveland, but she continues as director of music at Brooklyn Presbyterian Church where she 
has served for more than 30 years.  “Now that I’m retired, the time was right to do things I didn’t have time 
to do before – like singing in the Alumni Concert,” Linda stated.  “I’m also singing again with a couple of 
big band groups here in Cleveland and with the Southwest Community Chorus, a group associated with 
Baldwin Wallace University – and I’m having a blast.”  The Alumni Concert will be performed on Saturday, 
June 7, at 2:00 in the afternoon at the former Lincoln High School building. Please join us!!
 

Rt: John Hayward  
‘64 
Below, Back R:  Ed 
McGrew ‘48, Rick 
Homrighausen ‘66, 
Dave Sponseller 
‘49,
Front: Jim Allen 
‘67, Dick Stratton 
‘52



1994
Don Nehlen ‘54

1996
Jan L.Boal ‘48

J. Robert Coleman ‘51
James W. Lessig ‘53

James P. McCarthy ‘53
Joseph J. Sommer ‘45

1998
Robert E. Boni ‘46

Janet Weir Creighton ‘68
John D. Dickerson ‘60

Phyllis J. Elsass ‘50
Toby T. Zettler ‘55

2000
Louie E. Mattachione ‘57 

Thomas J. Seaman ‘48
Christ Vagotis ‘63 

F. Stuart Wilkins ‘45

2002
William Albers ‘51

John P. Dougherty ‘51
Gary A. Regula ‘68
George Saimes ‘59

2004
Amold B. Cheyney ‘44 
James H. McVay ‘51

Doug Miller ‘70
Richard D. Miller’44

George Wiant ‘50

2006
Ronald W. Dougherty ‘50

Jon T.Elsasser ‘70
Eugene R. Mancini ‘45
Alfred A.Olivieri ‘48

Dennis Reed ‘60

2008
Steve Amerson ‘72

Shelly Bamberger Bailey ‘71
John W. Parrish, Jr. ‘59
Thomas A. Shoup ‘65
Nan DeMuesy - LTA

2010
Toni Bodway Trueblood ‘72

Trina Cutter ‘75   
Michael DeComo ‘53

James Griffin ‘61
Susie Swihart Vitale ‘66

Ken Newlon-LTA

2012
Donald E. Bonevich ‘46

Robert C. Price ‘70
David L. Sponseller ‘49

Walter G. VanBenthuysen ‘57
Ruth Foreman Winters ‘51

Ardean Huston DiMarzio ‘46 
- LTA 

2014
Jack Brandenburg ‘69

Rick Homrighausen ‘66
Peggy Cushing Miller ‘44

Betty Ann Sabo ‘69
Rev. William J. Yoder ‘59

Jim “Ozzie” Osborn ‘59 - LTA

NEWS OF ALUMNI continued from page 5

Matt Campbell, the son of Elaine Tuesdale Campbell 
‘71, became the youngest FBS head football coach 
in the country and took the helm at The University 
of Toledo in the fall of 2013.  Campbell returned to 
Canton to speak at The Hall of Fame Luncheon Club 
about his team.  “We don’t think we’re underdogs,” 
he said. “We think we’re supposed to win.”

Campbell has been named one of the best recruiters 
in the country by Rivals.com.  He was the only Mid-
American Conference coach to get the award.

Campbell played for Mount Union and helped 
the Purple Raiders win three Division III national 
championships as a two-time All American 
defensive end under head coach Larry Kehres  who 
taught the values of character as well as football.  In 
the locker room at Mount Union were three words: 
faith, family and football.  Campbell has carried that 
with him and talks to his team about those three 
things.

His plan to build a sustained program at Toledo is 
three words...recruit, retain and develop.  “We want 
to recruit great character people who have a passion 
for football and a committment to excellence in the 
classroom, “ he explained.

Campbell says one of the things he’s proudest of is 
that he changed the program from a “me” program 
to a “we” program that stresses character, leading 
his team to develop and grow in what he learned at 
Mount Union...faith, family and football..

CLHSAA AWARDS
ALUMNI SERVICE AWARD
The Alumni Service Award is given every other year 
to paid members of CLHSAA who have demonstrated 
outstanding service to the association. The next 
Alumni Service Award recipients will be recognized 
at CLHSAA’s Annual General Meeting in 2015.

DISTINGUISHED ALUMNUS AWARD
The Distinguished Alumnus Award is presented 
biennially to honor graduates of Lincoln High School 
who have distinguished themselves through their 
achievements. Please consider nominating a Lincoln 
graduate whom you feel deserves consideration as 
a distinguished alumnus. Use the form provided 
below and nominate a viable candidate now. The 
next DAA’s will be honored this May 17, 2014.

CLHSAA
Distinguished Alumnus Award Recipients



GREAT MOMENTS
IN LINCOLN HIGH SCHOOL SPORTS HISTORY

Between the years that Lincoln High School was open, 1943-1976, there were countless great 
moments in sports.  Over the next several issues, we’ll relive some of them.  Please send your 

memories to:  CLHSAA GREAT SPORTS, PO Box 20192, Canton, Ohio 44701 or email to: 
ohohsusie@aol.com with the subject line: Lincoln Sports History.  

Canton Lincoln High School ties 0 - 0 for the Ohio State 
Co-Championship in 1945

“Under the brilliance of an afternoon sun, Lincoln battled its first post season game to a scoreless 
tie with the Indians of Toledo Waite.  By their brilliant football strategy and almost flawless 
defense, our lions laid claim to a share of the State Championship with Waite.”



LIONS WIN ALL CITY CHAMPIONSHIP FOR THE FIRST TIME!
WIN SECTIONAL & DISTRICT CHAMPIONSHIP!

The 1958-59 Lincoln Lions basketball team was full of great players, but they weren’t playing as a team.  
“No one thought we could beat anybody,” remembers Jim “Ozzie” Osborn ‘59.  “The team was all great 
players,but we had to learn to work together.”  Coach Newlon not only got them working together, he got 
them winning together.  Jim Osborn set a new Lincoln record scoring 39 points against Sebring in the 
second game of the season.  Lincoln finished it’s regular season 15-3, tying for the all city championship.  
Jim Osborn and George Saimes were voted berths on the All Greater Canton first team, and Jerry Lyke 
was given honorable mention.  Lincoln was also represented in the All County basketball selections with 
Jim Osborn o the first team andGeorge Saimes on the second team.  

The team rolled through the sectional tournament, beating East Canton, the Timken Trojans and Massillon, 
giving the lions the Sectional AA trophy.  Then the “biggest little team” in the county beat the Wooster 
Generals and the McKinley Bulldogs, winning the district finals 54-48.  Lincoln then lost in the Regional 
final to the Salem Quakers, having worked their way to the top team in the area.

“We were considered short and inexperienced and were not 
expected to be winners,” Jim chuckles  “Newlon told us to 
spend the summer shooting baskets from the corners.  We 
ran a 1-3-1 about 90% of the time.  No one could beat us.  
Newlon could outcoach anyone around.” Jim’s love and re-
spect for Coach Newlon is evident.  They remained good 
friends for the rest of Coach Newlon’s life.

George Saimes ‘59 

Jim Osborn ‘59   
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The Incredible Win over the Bulldogs for the LHS Class of 1964
By Gary Beatty ‘64

 
“What are we gonna do tonight?”  “Beat McKinley!” That cheer, done only twice a year, 
for football and basketball; resounded throughout the first floor of the school, as we 
filed into the auditorium on September 27th 1963, for the Friday afternoon pep rally. 
The band played their loudest version of the fight song, along with “When the Saints 
Come Marching In” which really bumped up the excitement a notch.  
The McKinley rallies always had a bit more Oompfh to them, especially when we knew 
we had a good chance to beat the “Dogs” at basketball. But even though we hadn’t 
beaten them at football since 1953, we knew we had a good enough team to win that 
year. So the cheerleaders cheered, the majorettes twirled, and Coach Venditti brought 
the team on stage to talk about the game. We also took a whack at the girls of McKinley 
when we introduced the McKinley Queen and her Court, represented by five of us 
senior clowns, who were not afraid to wear a dress. (see photo) 

Out at the stadium, it was a cool evening with a noisy crowd. According to Charlie 
Powell, the excellent sportswriter for the Repository, “they locked horns in a great one, much to the delight of 
some ten thousand onlookers.”For three quarters it was the irresistible force meeting the immovable object. The 
arch rivals ran, passed, blocked and tackled in rare fashion, he reported. They were hitting for keeps.”McKinley 
got the ball on a Lincoln fumble at the 9-yard line, and was poised to score, with 9:52 to play. “However, with their 
backs to the wall, the Lions staged a tremendous goal line stand, and took control of the ball at their own 2-yard 
line. They were still in hot water, though, when three plays later they had a punt blocked, and McKinley took over 
at the Lincoln 8-yard line. “McKinley scored with 5:54 to play and their fans “were making whoopee with plenty of 
gusto. It looked like the Bulldogs were going to beat the Lions for the ninth straight time.” Lincoln, aided by a 21-
yard scamper on the part of fancy-running Bob Hawk, marched to the McKInley 23, before being forced to cough 
up the ball with 2:10 to go.  The Bulldogs could not move the ball, and the Lion defense stopped them at their own 
20-yard line. They punted and it went out of bounds in Lion territory. At this point, the Lincoln fans, cheerleaders, 
and team were screaming our lungs out; hoping for a miracle win over the team we were born to hate.  Here you 
should imagine yourself at the game, as Charlie writes about the last Lincoln charge. “Coach Lou Venditti gave his 
team instructions to take to the air. Quarterback Jerry Sheets 
pitched down the middle to Hawk, who caught it at the twenty-
five and raced to the seven, for a big 36-yard gainer.” The next 
pass was to Chuck Lyke who made a fine leaping catch in the 
end zone for the score. 

We had a chance, and the crowd was going crazy. The Lions 
needed two points for the win, and they were on a roll. Charlie 
Powell brings it home: “With only 40 seconds showing on the 
scoreboard, tension was at the bursting point. The Lions needed 
to plant the pigskin past the final stripe only once more to realize 
their prized triumph.”They put the two-point conversion in the 
books, thanks to the combination of Sheets and fullback George 
Andreadis. Sheets rolled out to his right, lobbed a short flare 
pass to Andreadis and husky George headed toward paydirt. 
He was hit by two McKinley defenders at the two yard line, but 
his momentum carried him across, and the Lincoln players, 
coaches, and fans let off the victory steam.  But it wasn’t over yet! 
McKinley still had enough time to run six plays down to the Lion 
26-yard line, before time ran out. There it was on the scoreboard. 
Lincoln-8, Mckinley-7. As the kids say today, “Sweeeet.”  That’s 
just one of the great memories of Lincoln sports that I carry in 
my “Lincoln file” on my heart’s hard drive. I’m really looking 
forward to our 50th class eunion this Oct., where I hope to see 
Andreadis, Hawk, and Lyke once again. All of them have been 
friends since grade school; but on that special night in 1963, 
they were Superstars who helped write the headlines “Lincoln’s 
Aerial Bomb Stuns McKinley 8-7.”



A Lion-Bulldog Matchup for the Ages!
March 1966 District Basketball Championship! Teams: Lincoln vs. McKinley!

By Doug Zielasko ‘66

I was asked recently to give my best recollection of 
a huge basketball game against our cross town rival. 
My thoughts go back two months earlier in January of 
1966. We were facing McKinley in an all city game but a 
lot was at stake as Mckinley was ranked #1 in the State 
and Lincoln was 9th. They beat us fairly handily by 12 
points and regained their #1 ranking. We were not so 
fortunate as we lost 3 more games in a row and were 
really struggling to regain our early season success. 
Fortunately, we fought our way back and established a 
10 game winning streak leading us to the District Finals 
game…. Another huge match with McKinley who had 
retained their #1 State ranking all season with only one 
loss.

The buildup for this game was huge for all of us on the team. Each practice during the week leading up 
to the game increased in intensity. I remember getting more nervous and excited every day. I am sure my 
teammates felt the pressure as well. I remember vividly a pep rally held in the school auditorium the day 
before the game. This rally seemed different from the others. The noise was deafening and I remember 
leaning over to Jeff Miller and yelling, “There is no way we can lose this game and let the fans down.”

Canton Memorial Auditorium was packed and seemed evenly split with Lincoln and McKinley fans. 
This game had very special meaning for me. First, I had never been on a Lincoln team that had beaten 
McKinley. We came close several times but as they say “no cigar.” Second, a lot of us on the team had 
made friends with some of the McKinley players over the years. We had begun competing against them 
beginning in the 6th grade. First there was elementary school, summer playgrounds, frosh team, and 
then 3 years of varsity. I certainly cannot speak for all the guys, but for me, this game was the biggest 
ever in all of my 7 years of youth and high school experiences.

We dominated the Bulldogs for 2 and a half quarters. Jeff Miller, leading us as the best point guard in 
the county, and Danny Todd shooting lights out and saving us in the end. Jeff Skeeles and Bruce Fowler 
were beasts on the backboards and Skeeles literally shut down Jerome Jackson, who was considered 
the best player in the County.  Momentum shifted in favor of McKinley in the second half of the 3rd 
quarter and the fourth quarter. Kind of weird I remember the score, but I am pretty sure the score was 
Lincoln 43 to 27 when, like a blur, McKinley took a 3 point lead with about 2-3 minutes to go. Not sure 
how much time was left, but I hit two free throws to cut the lead to one point. Then it happened…….
Danny Todd hit a jumper from the baseline that gave us a one point lead with about a minute to go. Our 
defense held, thanks to a charging call that went in our favor. I can’t remember who took the charge but 
it was huge because it got us the ball back and we were able to melt the clock down to a few seconds 
before they intentially fouled me. It was a 2 shot foul and I remember thinking…I gotta make these and we 
are going to the Regionals. I made the free throws and we all began celebrating at mid court! The locker 
room was packed with family, students and well wishers! What a great night……. We had just beaten the 
# 1 team in the State & our cross town rivals!!!!!!

We finished the season at 19 wins and 5 losses. The other guys who did not get mentioned in this recall 
were: Tim Myer, Al Crissey, Terry Humphrey, Rick Swank and Rick Hoaja. You do not go 19-5 unless you 
have a great all around team. This request to reflect on this game was enjoyable in so many ways. It 
was a great night of celebration, but I also have such wonderful memories of being a student at Lincoln.  
Thanks for letting me share my thoughts.

Tim Myer ‘66, Jeff Miller ’66, Doug Zielasko ‘66, Terry Humphrey 
‘66 and Billy Johnson ‘67 with the 1966 Sectional & District 

Championship trophies! Tom Hyde stands behind them.
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LIONS ROAR INTO 1965 BASEBALL REGIONALS
As though it weren’t enough to beat Lehman High School in baseball when Thurman Munson 
was on their team, the 1965 Lions Baseball Team wound up with a record season, racking up 13 
wins, 8 losses, and a tie, highlighting the season at the Regional Tournament where the Lions 
had never competed before.  Winning 9 of 17 games and tying another, the Lions roared through 
the Sectional stomping out Fairless (9-1) and Marlington (8-7).  At this point Lincoln’s record 
stood at 11-7-1.  Going into the Sectional Championship, the Lions’ jaws closed on Sandy Valley 
in a rousing 4-0 victory. Niles McKinley felt the clutches of the Lions’ paws by a score of 9-1 as 
Lincoln took over the District Championship.  The Lions attacked in the Regional Tournament 
for the first time and were finally stopped at the 13-8-1 mark.

Through long hours of training, Coach Newlon developed the Lions into an experienced and 
coordinated team of record breakers. Jeff Miller ’66 finished with the best pitching record of 9 
wins and 3 losses and also had the best batting average of .351.

Front: Bill Massouh, Mike Cain, Bob Broom, Jim George, Jerry Sheets, Jeff Miller, Danny Todd, 
Bill Johnson, Tim Myer, Jerry Scott.  Back:  Bob Conde, Tandy Ristow, Otley Green, Ron Rine-

hart, Jeff Skeeles, Terry Humphrey, Wayne Todd, Paul Snyder, Dan Buttery, Lee Welch, 
Coach Ken Newlon.

Tim Myer streaks a path to second base!
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“Keeping the Spirit of Lincoln High Alive!”

Web Page & E-Mail
Dave Schemansky ‘66

CLHSAA has its own web page (domain name) 
http ://www.cantonlincolnhighschool.org

Check it out periodically!
Register your e-mail address in the Alumni Connections 
section of the alumni web page. It is a great way to connect 
with former friends and classmates. Please contact the web 
master whenever you change your e-mail address, or if you 
find a link that is no longer valid. The board will attempt to 
re-establish contact with the missing grad.

Missing List
CLHSAA is asking anyone with access to the web page to 
check out the lists of missing grads. These lists name grads/
attendees whom we are trying to locate, and we could use 
help. Someone out there knows where these people are or 
knows someone that the board could contact regarding that 
missing grad’s whereabouts. Please take a look as we try to 
update the web page regularly. We can use your help in our 
effort to find all of Lincoln’s grads.Has your address changed?

The Echoes of Lincoln newsletter Is published only ONCE 
A YEAR, so there are quite a few alums who are “lost” due 
to change of address each year. Please remember to send 
us your new address If/when you move. CLHSAA pays so 
much for return postage for those of you who forget.

YOU are responsible for keeping YOUR ADDRESS 
current, or YOU will be a “lost” member and will miss the 
next  issue.

CLHSAA Is a Non-Proflt Organization with NO paid 
employees and is supported only by your volunteer 
contributions.

Questions, concerns, suggestions-
Please call CLHSAA Volunteer Jim “Ozzie” Osborn

330-477-9831

YEARBOOKS
From time to time graduates or friends donate their 
yearbooks to our memorabilia collection. While we 
appreciate ALL donations of memorabilia, it is impossible 
to keep (and store!) every item; therefore, extra annuals 
are available for sale.

If you want to purchase a yearbook from a particular year, 
it may or may not be available when you are looking for it. 
However, we encourage you to write to CLHSAA, PO Box 
20192, Canton, OH 44701, or to the website, stating the 
year(s) you are looking for. If that year’s book is available, 
you will be contacted. You can then send a check payable 
to CLHSAA for your purchase. The price is $15 plus $6 
shipping. Please allow six weeks for delivery.

We are always looking for Lincoln memorabilia and/or 
yearbooks. Some even say they watch for Lincoln “stuff” 
when they are out at garage sales. So, keep your eyes 
open! If you would like to donate a yearbook or other 
memorabilia, please contact the association historian by 
writing to our post office box. Your donations are always 
greatly appreciated.

Christmas Shoppe 2014
Souvenir items will be available for purchase, either as a 
gift or for yourself, on Saturday, December 6th & Saturday, 
December 13th, when the alumni office, located at 715 Wertz 
Avenue, N.W., will be open from 10:00 AM till 2:00 PM for 
your holiday shopping. You will have the opportunity then to 
purchase any / all of the items listed on our souvenir page.

GOT NEWS?
Articles and/or news from you about any subject you
feel would interest our readers is always welcome.
DO NOT WAIT to be asked! Send items NOW
for the next Echoes of Lincoln issue.  Send to the Echoes 
Editor, CLHSAA, PO Box 20192, Canton, OH 44701. Thank 
you for contributing to our Echoes of Lincoln newsletter 
that keeps us all in touch!

Attention, Business Owners!
In January, when the form arrives
in the mail asking for your help,

don’t delay! Please fill it out and return it
immediately so that your sponsorship

will appear in the 2015 Echoes. 
What a special way to help CLHSAA!

Thank you, CLHSAA Echoes Staff

BULLETIN BOARD
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25th Annual Reverse Raffle 
Peggy Robart ’66 - Chairperson

What a perfect night for the Lincoln High School Alumni Association’s  annual reverse raffle!  The weather cooperated again 
this year and the turnout was great.  Over 125 people attended and all 225 tickets were sold leaving some people wanting.  
The dinner was held on Thursday, February 20th, at Tozzi’s on 12th and the meals were delicious.  Thanks Tozzi’s!

This year’s ticket auction brought in $150 and the 50/50 drawing netted the Alumni Association $270.  The 50/50 winner, Jim 
Mitchell donated $35 back to the association.  Thanks Jim!  After expenses, the net profit for scholarships was $4,725.  That 
funds 9 ½ scholarships!!!  Thanks so much to the loyal members and friends for their generous support of this function.  If 
you have never been, or it has been a long time since you attended, you may want to consider it next year.  It’s a blast and 
so much fun to see old friends...like Marilyn Monroe, who was last with us for Abe’s 200th birthday! “You know how much I
love Presidents,” she purred.

Prize money went to 10 ticket holders with the grand prize of $2,800 being won by Linda Olson with ticket #113.  This was 
an unusual year in that 4 of the last five ticket holders were not present and did not have anyone at the function representing 
them.  Therefore, no split agreement could be made and the rules of the raffle as printed on the ticket were followed with the 
owner of the last ticket out being awarded the grand prize. 

I would like to thank the committee for all their hard work to make this event a success.  They are:  Jim Osborn, co-chair, 
Andrea Herbst, Georgene Roman, Elaine Campbell, Mary Spreainde, Dave Schemansky, Gary Love, Jerry Snyder, and 
Karen Fashbaugh.  A special thanks goes to committee member Cindy Fickes because without her, this raffle would not 
happen.  Cindy handles all the mail, ticket sales and finances.  Cindy has agreed to co-chair next year’s event with Ozzie 
since they do most of the work anyway.

The 2015 Reverse Raffle will be held on Thursday, February 19th.  Ticket information will be included with the January 
mailing.  Make plans now to attend and support the students who benefit from our scholarship program.



2014 Echoes Sponsors
Our sincere thanks to these supporters!  Please patronize their fine businesses,

and let them know you saw their name in the Echoes of Lincoln newsletter.

BLUE WATER
INDUSTRIAL SUPPLY, INC.               

25 Eldredge, Mt. Clemens, MI 48043
586-242-4444                                                          

 Jack Brandenburg ‘69,  KBSalut@comcast.net
                                                       

CARDINAL GLASS & MIRROR, INC
Bill Wagner ‘71

1857 Whipple Avenue NW
Canton, Ohio 44708

   330 478-0075    

CUTLER REAL ESTATE
203 Applegrove Rd. NW

North Canton, Ohio 44720
Beth Perry Miller ‘74

330-268-3757  bmiller@cutlerhomes.com

HUB VICTOR
710  30th Street NE, Canton, OH 44714

330 452-4179
Randy & Judy Snyder  hubvictor@aol.com

J & K PRINTING
1728 Navarre Road SW

Canton, Ohio 
330-456-5306   keith@jkprint.com

JOHNNIE’S BAKERY 
OF CANTON, INC.

109 Wertz Avenue NW, Canton, OH 44708
Bill Berkshire ‘69  330 455-6464  

MID’S  PASTA  SAUCES
PO Box 5, Navarre, OH 44662

330 879-5486
Scott Ricketts ’67 sricketts@mids.cc

 

MR. MIKE’S CATERING
2800 Fulton Drive NW, Canton, OH 44718

330 452-6825
Terry Baker

PET CARE CREMATORY
4225  16th St. SW, Canton, Ohio 44710

330 477-PETS (7387)
“Chic” Weaver ‘71

www.petcarecrematory.com

SPARKIE & LOOK-A-LIKES
3219 22nd St. NW, Canton, OH 44708
Lois Fellows Moriarty  330-479-9722

sparkieincanton1@att.net 
“Keep the Spirit Alive! Go Lions!”

SZALAY’S FARM & MARKET
4563 Riverview Road, Peninsula, OH

330 657-2727
Paula Christy Szalay ‘73

prszalay@neo.rr.com
“Hear Those Lions Roar!”

THE PRINTER
922 12th Street NW

Canton, Ohio 
330-455-4550  Phil Giavasis 

TOZZI’S ON 12th 
4210 12th Street NW
Canton, OH  44708

330-477-7515

BRUCE E. TREIBER, DDS
2221 Whipple Ave. NW, Canton, OH 44708

330 478-4949
drtreiber@att.net    “Here we go Lions!”
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 Lincoln Heritage Still Making Building Renovations!

We appreciate it so much that we can hold 
Lincoln Alumni concerts, dances and class 
reunion events at our beautiful old school 
building.  All Lincoln Alumni are invited and 
encouraged to sign in at the office and take a 
self-guided tour of the building! 

Please consider donating directly to 
Heritage to keep our building updated, 
well maintained, beautiful and even 
expanded to make it capable of impacting 
the community!  

“In all these things we are               
more than conquerors                      
through Him who loved us.”
- Romans 8:37        

Heritage Christian School  
2107 6th Street SW
Canton, Ohio  44706          
             
Heritagechristianschool.org
Phone: 330 452-8271          
            
Fax:  330 452-0672

I would like to support Heritage Christian School building renovations.   
   
Name_______________________________________________________

Address____________________________________________________

Email:______________________________________________________

I am enclosing a tax deductible donation in the amount of  $________

[  ]   Please add me to the Heritage Christian School mailing list.

[  ]   Please send my receipt to the above address.

Please make checks payable to Heritage Christian School , a  501c3 charitable institution.

GREAT MOMENTS AND ATHLETES
RALPH GRIFFIN ‘55

Ralph played four years of football at Lincoln.  He was 
the quarterback his freshman year, reserve quarterback 
his sophomoryear, reserve and varsity quarterback his 
junior year, and varsity quarterback his senior year.  

He was All City first team senior year and received varsity 
letters three years.  Ralph also received the WHBC 
Coaches All Greater Canton Award in 1954.

Thanks, Ralph, for making our lions roar!!

Please send in the names of your favorite Lincoln athletes 
for our Great Moments and Athletes section!



THE 1975 CANTON LINCOLN SWIM TEAM!

In 1975 with one year left to go before closing forever, Canton Lincoln High School added a swim team.  
The team coaches were from McKinley High School and most practices and meets were held at C.T. 

Branin Memorial Natatorium.  The team was made up mostly of underclassmen.

Front Row: Tom Frantz, Scott Barber, Bodie Smith, Dan Deremer, Kevin Smith, Bill Guist.
Back Row:  Donna Evans, Michele Worster, Sharon Barber, Jane Johnson, Donna Sheldon.

Girls Gym Suit
CLHSAA recently had a gym suit from back in the day donated.  All 
the women shrieked and had to handle its horribleness.  Without 
the modern conveniences of Spandex, the maroon one piece cotton 
gym suit was worn by Lincoln girls in gym class.  Please notice the 
bloomer pants, which never could possibly look cool.  The elastic 
tightly squeezed your legs, cutting off the circulation and the metal 
belt constantly came undone.  Probably designed in the 40’s (the 
1840’s) this incredibly unattractive suit was the mainstay of the girls 
gym class.
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CLASS OF 1958 HOLDS 55th REUNION

The Class of 1958 held it’s 55th Class Reunion on Friday, October 11, 2013 and Saturday, October 12th at the 
Lake Cable Club House.  Sunday morning some of us met at the Holiday Inn and had breakfast before going 
home.It was a casual dress Reunion Friday and Saturday we had a good buffet dinner.  With 28 classmates in 
attendance with their friend or partner, we visited with our friends and had several fun things to do.  We had a 
quarter auction with prizes donated by our classmates, Trivia Games, corn hole, ladder golf and we had a ride on 
a pontoon boat around the lake.  Friday night we sent up a lighted floater.  Each person had a light stick and we 
took time to remember our classmates who had passed away.We also used 18 inch high backed maroon chair 
covers with a Lincoln Lion logo back. Like to rent them? Please call Jean Emerick at 330 936-0111.  

CLASS OF 1954 PICNIC
Left: These are the women who meet the 
4th Tuesday of each month.  Interested?  
Please call 330 588-8049.  Haroldine (Dene) 
Wilds.

Class picnic at Dogwood Park in North Canton. Above Far right: 
Fred Schmidt.  Join us in 2014 for our 60th Reunion!
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THE CLASS OF 1963 CELEBRATED ITS GOLDEN REUNION
The Class of ‘63 celebrated its Golden 
Reunion Sept. 20 – 21, 2013.  Friday night 
was pizza & snacks at Sippo Lake Boat 
Shelter. Saturday evening was a lovely 
dinner, socializing & dancing in the Calypso 
Room at Meyers Lake Ballroom. It was 
nice to “catch up”, laugh, & dance. So fun 
to see some folks who had never attended 
previously!  Terry Clarke & his wife Jane 
put together a wonderful Retrospective 
of the 50 years since we left Lincoln’s 
hallowed halls.  Please feel free to enjoy it 
at:  www.dropbox.com/s/17prkwhudw1ydot/
LHS1963ClassReunionRetro.mp4.  We’re 
looking forward to seeing our classmates in 
2018.

Front:  Carol DiSimone Riegler, Pat Tidwell, Diane Clunk Deem, Terry Clarke  Back row: Maxine 
Bamberger Hegnauer, Gail Mayko, Elsie Anderson Grebe, Luci Pavona Anstead, Sandi Casper Fedder, 
Terrie Addington Foss.  Missing: Cynthia Mercer Leahy

UPCOMING CLASS OF 1949 
65th CLASS REUNION

Papa Bear’s Restaurant, August 15, 2014,
12 Noon.  No reservations, just come! 

Questions?  Please call:
 Gloria Shotwell Zanin 330-499-9421,

Carol Shetler Schario – 330 455-6119, or 
Donna Newbauer Lake  330 479-2627

PLEASE CALL US!!
Class Reunion Committees

Reunion committees may use the Alumni Assoc. office  
for meetings, if available.  Contact a board member with 
the date and time and the board member will check on the 
availability of the office and make arrangements to have 
the room open for your committee. Please remember 
the Lincoln Alumni  Board meetings are held on the first 
Monday evening of the month.

AS SOON AS YOUR PLANS ARE KNOWN, PLEASE 
contact The Alumni Association and the ECHO Editor.  We 
will publicize your event, provide updated address lists, 
and give you mailing labels FREE OF CHARGE!  Just 
contact us early.

Also, please let us know if you would like CLHSAA 
SOUVENIRS at your event.  The souvenir committee 
will be happy to bring a variety of items for your
classmates to purchase.

ALL REUNION CHAIRMEN – Please send updates of 
your class rosters to the association after your reunion.

WHEN YOUR REUNION IS OVER, send us a short 
paragraph about your reunion and a photo of a small 
group, including the names of those pictured.  (Sorry, 
space does not permit the publication of large photos of 
the entire group.) If you send it, we will publish it in next 
year’s Echoes.  Mail to CLHSAA address or email to: 
ohohsusie@aol.com, subject line: Lincoln AlumniL to R: Carol Shetler Schario, Donna Neubauer Lake, 

Gloria Shotwell Zanin, and Mary Sheil DeChellis.



CLASS REUNIONS
Class of 1944 - 70th Reunion

This is an invitation for ALL ‘44 class members to 
join monthly attendees for a special Luncheon on 

Wednesday, June 11, 2014, place to be decided.  Any 
‘43 class member is invited to join us.  For reservations,  
please call by Wednesday, May 28, 2014 - Betty Gray 

Tremelling, 330-492-2684 or Bob Miller, 300-644-5628.

Class of 1946 -    Reunion
Please look for a flier in the mail!

Class of 1949 – 65th  Reunion
Papa Bear’s Restaurant, August 15, 2014,

12 Noon.  No reservations, just come! 
Carol Shetler Schario – 330 455-6119
Donna Newbauer Lake  330 479-2627

Class of 1954 – 60th  Reunion
“Diamond Anniversary”

August 16th, La Pizzaria on Dressler NW
5:00 PM Social Hour, 6:00 PM Dinner,

$36 per person
Sun. Brunch August 17th

 Belden Village Holiday Inn, 9:00 – 11:00 AM
Contact Luella Greene Zink 330 452 - 8141

  

Class of 1956 Annual Get Together
Input needed for 60th Reunion.

Do we want to have one?
Dave Fowler, dfowler0206@sbcglobal.net

330-477-5053 / 330-224-4653
 I will not start till I get some kind of response.

Class of 1959 – 55th  Reunion
Bruce Steckley – 330 456-9628

No information available.

 Class of 1964 – 50th  Reunion
“Golden Anniversary Weekend”

October 4, 2014 is Party Night! Save 3rd, 4th and 5th for 
all events!  Gervasi Vineyard   55th Street NE, Canton 

OH     gervasivineyard.com
Social Hour 6:00  followed by dinner  etc.

Betty Vega Fockler,  Bettree@aol.com  
740-397-2674-home, 740-398-9408-cell

“ In-Between Reunions”
Class of 1944 – Luncheon

2nd Wed. of the month, except July & Aug.
Different locations, so please call –

Bob Miller  330 644-5628 or
Betty Gray Tremelling 330 492-2684

Class of 1947 – Monthly
Class of 1948 welcome! 

Second Thursday, 1:00 PM at Katana
 Call: Juanita Ellis Bathol  330 494-3779

Class of 1955
Ladies’ Luncheon 3x a year

Please call Sally Moore Klass 330 809-0262

Class of 1962 Ladies - Monthly
John’s Bar & Grill on Cleveland Avenue
2nd Tuesday of every month at 9:00 AM.

Please just show up!  Husbands welcomed.

Class of 1967 – Monthly Dinner
Second Tuesday of the month

Please call Lynn Kennedy  330 478-0805

Classes of 1968, ‘69, ‘70, ‘71
45th Reunion

SATURDAY, JULY 19, 2014, 
AT WINDSOR HALL!

Class reunions for friends of the classes of 1969 
& 1970

The classes of 1968 and 1971 are invited to join 
us.  Please pass the word!

VINCE POPO 614-562-7320 (CELL) 
vincepopo012251@gmail.com

Classes of 1973 & 1974
40th Reunion    

The Classes of ‘73 and ‘74 will be held on August 
16, 2014 at McCall’s Banquet 

Center, 6:30 PM, cash bar. Cost, $20 per 
person. Casual dress is encouraged. More info 
by contacting Susie (Schoeneman) Steiner at 
330-526-6757 or Mona Kelly at 330-484-2264 

or by e-mail at ssteiner@neo.rr.com and/or 
Lincolnclassof1974@gmail.com. Follow us on 
facebook at “Canton Lincoln ”73” & “74” Class 

Reunion.
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 Story continued from page 1

Front Row:  Linda Alvarez Neff ’69 Trustee, 
Christine Welch Harrison ’68 Secretary, 
Janet Weir Creighton ’68 President, Sue 
Berg Self ’68 Treasurer  Back Row: Tim 
Lewis ’70 Trustee, Milan Dolanski ’68 
Historian, Jim Price ’44 Vice President
 

*  The Annual Golf Scramble.  
* The 2003 Lincoln High School All 
Class Reunion.
*  The Royal Reunion of our queens and 
attendants who were photographed at 
the Palace Theater.
*  The Reverse Raffle all 25 years.

*  The Fair Booth under the Grandstand at The Stark County Fair.
*  The All Class picnic, band and choir concert.
*  The Alumni Service Awards and the Distinguished Alumnus Awards.
*  The 25 Annual General Meeting with speakers and presentations.
*  The Lincoln Alumni Reflections CTC TV shows. 
*  Donations to the libraries of our feeder elementary schools.
*  Class Reunions address labels and support.
*  The support of Heritage Christian School, located in Lincoln High School ...and MORE!

Twenty Five Years!!  Hi Dee Hi, Hi Dee Ho, Lincoln Lions!!

2014 CLHSAA MEMBERSHIP FORM
(INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIPS - $10 ANNUALLY)

PLEASE! Only one person per application form.
Photocopy this form or contact the association for additional copies.
MAIL this form along wtth your $10 check payable to CLHSAA to:

CLHSAA, P.O. Box 20192, Canton, OH 44701. Questions to P.O. Box or Web Site
http://www.cantonlincolnhighschool.org

First Name ____________________ __________________________Maiden Name __________________________

Last Name __________________________________________________________________      Class___________

Address _______________________________________________________________________________________

City ___________________________________________ State _______ Zip _______ Home Phone _____________
 
Work Phone __________________________________________ E-Mail ___________________________________
_

___ I am not a Lincoln graduate, but I attended these years: __________________
___ I am a friend of Lincoln
___ I am enclosing a tax deductible donation of $ ______ for the Scholarship Fund



Canton Lincoln High School Souvenirs 2014
Item   (* denotes no shipping charge)                                                                                                   Size                 Color           Quantity           Price

Maroon Wool Blend - $12.00______________________________________________________________________________________________________

GOLF SHIRTS
Maroon Embroidered – S,M,L,XL  $28.00   XXL - $30.00  XXXL - $33.00____________________________________________________________________
White Embroidered -     S,M,L,XL  $28.00   XXL - $30.00   XXXL - $33.00 ___________________________________________________________________

SWEATSHIRTS 
Maroon Transfer –        S,M,L,XL  $22.00   XXL - $24.00   XXXL - $27.00____________________________________________________________________
Maroon Embroidered - S,M,L,XL  $24.00   XXL - $27.00   XXXL - $29.00____________________________________________________________________ 

TEE SHIRTS
      Short Sleeve Tee
Gold Lion Logo -          S,M,L,XL $11.00 XXL - $12.00   XXXL - $13.00______________________________________________________________________
Property of Lincoln –   S,M,L,XL $11.00  XXL - $12.00  XXXL - $13.00______________________________________________________________________
Maroon Lion Logo -     S,M,L,XL $11.00  XXL - $12.00  XXXL - $13.00______________________________________________________________________
White Lion Logo   –      S,M,L,XL $11.00  XXL - $12.00  XXXL - $13.00______________________________________________________________________

Coffee Mug - $5.00_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Key Chain* - $1.00_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________
Pen* - $1.25____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

SALE!! All items on sale will be discontinued after they are sold out!
Lightweight Jacket - $72.00 all sizes / discontinued______________________________________________________________________________________ 
Lined Windbreaker - $27 all sizes / discontinued________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 SWEATSHIRTS
Gray Embroidered - $18 all sizes____________________________________________________________________________________________________
White Embroidered - $18 all sizes______________________________________________________________________

DENIM SHIRTS
Ladies or Men’s - $20 all sizes________________________________________________________________________

LONG SLEEVE TEE   $12 all colors and sizes
Maroon or White transfer____________________________________________________________________________  
Maroon or White Embroidered________________________________________________________________________

Golf Balls (sleeve) - $5______________________________________________________________________________                   
Golf Towel - $1____________________________________________________________________________________
License Plate Holder* - $2___________________________________________________________________________
Ornament* - $5_____________________________________________________________________________________
Playing Cards* - $5_________________________________________________________________________________
Replica LHS Building - $9____________________________________________________________________________ 
Shot Glass* - $2___________________________________________________________________________________
                                                                                                                                                            Sub Total  __________ 
                                                                                                                            Ohio Residents 6% Sales Tax  __________ 
                                                                                                                        Except where noted*   Shipping         +     5.00
Allow six weeks for delivery.
Please print.                                                                                                                                              Total  ___________

Name____________________________________________________________________________________________

Address__________________________________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip______________________________________________________________________________________

Telephone__________________________________________Email__________________________________________
 
Please mail completed order form & check to:  CLHSAA, P.O. Box 20192, Canton, Ohio 44701



Canton Lincoln High School
Alumni Association
P.O. Box 20192
Canton, OH 44701

CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED

Non-Profit Org.
U.S. Postage

PAID
Canton, OH

Permit No. 207CLHSAA ANNUAL
GENERAL MEETING

September 18, 2014
General Meeting 4:00 PM

Dinner 5:00 PM
Socializing 6:00-8:00 PM

Nominations for 2015

“Keeping the Spirit Alive”

Scholarship
Awards

Recognition
Tues., July 15, 2014

7:00 PM

Westminster
Community

Church

CLHSAA Annual
REVERSE RAFFLE
February 19, 2015 6:30 PM
Tozzi’s on 12th Restaurant

Ticket information will be
mailed with membership forms 
to paid CHLHSAA members in 

January, 2015
Watch Your Mail!

STARK COUNTY FAIR BOOTH
August 26th – September 1st, 2014

Under the Grandstand!

Holiday Gift Shoppe
Saturday, Dec 6th & 13th

715 Wertz Avenue NW, Canton, OH
10:00 AM – 2:00 PM


